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Brothers, 
 
    Who would believe that just 30 days ago I was sitting at the Saint Teresa Fish Fry 
selling chances to the 1000 or so people, who came to dinner, for our spring fundraiser? 
That seems like a lifetime ago. Coronavirus now affects everything we do from morning 
to evening, from our work to our free time, our families and our friends, and everything 
in between. As your Grand Knight it is my hope and prayer that all Brothers and families 
are staying safe and healthy, keeping a safe social distance, and doing everything we 
are told by the authorities and the medical community so that we can all return to our 
lives as best we can. 
    Although we have postponed our regular monthly meeting until further notice, it is 
business as usual, and let’s begin with our monthly reports. 
  Treasurers Report from Frank Leja for March 2020 
      Disbursements (16) ......$2833.13 
        Noteworthy Distributions 
         Seminarians $600.00 (200.00 each) 
         Beer Meister $1304.00 
         Saint Teresa $500.00 
     Income (5) ............$3365.19 
          Noteworthy Income 
            Anonymous Gift $2683.19 
               NET CASH INFLOW $532.06 
     Unaudited balance...$20040.66 
     Bishops project              $0 
     Lawn mower Maint.       $$6100.00 
     Gift                                 $2683.19 
     Unaudited Account Bal. $11257.47 
 



  Our financial secretary Bob Musgrave reports that we have 113 members of which 30 
are insurance and we have 13 honorary life members. Our Council is in good standing 
with Supreme. 
   A few other items. Don’t forget, there is still time to turn in your COAL tickets. The 
program has been extended due to the Coronavirus issue. Also, a reminder to support 
our State Label Program. These are 2 very important "By Brother Knights...For Brother 
Knights’ programs that support Vocations, and the PA Special Olympics. Enough said. 
   One other reminder, brothers, is that we all are distracted by current events and there 
is much on all our minds, but do your best to turn in your church envelopes as Father 
John has reminded us recently. Since we were so successful in raising funds for our 2 
new lawnmowers, I am sending St Teresa church a $500.00 check from our Council to 
assist during these difficult times. I’m sure our Church can use it. Once again Stay safe 
and healthy, and we will keep all advised as to the date of our next meeting. 
 
 
Fraternally, 
Jay Kerr 
Grand Knight                        
      
       
 
                                     APRIL AND MAY MEETING SCHEDULE  
  
                       All meetings have been cancelled until further notice 

                                         

 

APRIL BIRTHDAYS 

April 1 – Tom Kelly 
April 4 – Chris Stephany 
April 7 – Bob Heyl 
April 10 – Rev. Robert Vular 
April 14 – Kurt Hunkele 
April 16 – Stan Cieslak 
April 17 – Michael Kaib 
April 26 – Steve Lapp 
April 28 – Pete Matessa 
April 28 – Steve Selzer 
April 29 – Frank Klein 
April 30 – Tom Luchi 
 
 
 
 


